

KGB: Vine Rd. to Settler's Bay Dr.

KGB: Centaur Ave. to Vine Rd.

State-funded

Federally-funded



Construction anticipated to start in 2020\*



Construction anticipated to start in 2021\*

Rachel Steer - DOWL 4041 B Street Anchorage, AK 99503

You are invited to an

## **Open House**

**Join US** for an open house to learn more about the Knik-Goose Bay Road Reconstruction project designs, meet the project team, and provide feedback.

## These projects will:

- Improve safety
- Increase capacity
- Reduce congestion
- Increase travel efficiency

## **Meeting Info:**

**Thursday, May 16, 2019** 4:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.

Wasilla Senior Center 1301 S. Century Circle Wasilla, AK 99654

If you are unable to attend, materials presented at the Open House wil be available on **www.knikgoosebay.com** May 16.





